
 

Hands-On, Minds-On Instructional Practices 

 

The Science House Presents: Identifying Bias and Misinformation 

We are currently in an epidemic of misinformation. This session will provide teachers with critical-thinking 
tools to guide students (and themselves) when choosing and evaluating sources of information. Participants 
also will explore how to identify misinformation in science resources as well as author and personal bias. 
Differentiation for different reading levels will also be woven into the session. 

Presentation Target:  

High School 

Presenter(s) 

1. Jason Carter, Assistant Director, Mountain Office, The Science House at North Carolina State University 
2. Michelle Taylor, District STEM Coach for Cabarrus County Schools 

 

 

 

 


